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Framingham United has a new mailing address: 
1257 Worcester Road #135 Framingham, MA 01701

	 	 March	

15	 Late	Fee	for	In‐Town	
Spring	Registration	

24‐25			Coach	“F”	course	

26					Referee’s	Meeting	

26	 Coaches	Meeting	

29‐30			Coach	“E”	course	

	

April	

	5	 Spring	Season	Starts!	

27	 U16/U18	Spring	
Season	Starts!	

	
May	

23‐25	 Memorial	Day	
Classic!	

 
 
ADDITIONS TO OUR NEW WEBSITE - CALENDAR 

Please keep checking our new website for updates and continued 
information. Our newest item is a “CALENDAR” for parents and 
players to keep updated on the important dates of the club. 
Please check back soon as we will be adding the travel tryout 
dates for the 2014-15 season.  
 
STILL TIME TO REGISTER FOR SPRING SOCCER 
 

Registration for the spring 2014 season is still open. If your 
child is on a current travel 2013-14 travel team and they are not 
registered for spring, please register today as we need to 
submit our teams to BAYS soon. If you have not registered your 
child for next season, please register online at www.fusc.org . To 
avoid late fees ($20), please register by Feb 1 (Travel) or Mar 
15 (In-town). Games start Saturday April 5th.  U16/U18 
registration is still $75 for 7 Sunday games, which start April 
27th. This is a recruitment process so please contact the age 
director to find out who is coaching this spring.  REMINDER! U6 
age group registration is now $90 with no late fees, ever! 
  
 
FRAMINGHAM COACHES and TEAM MANAGERS: 
  
Please plan to attend the pre-season coaches meeting on 
Wednesday – March 26th at 7:00 PM at Marion High School. We strongly urge at least one 
coach, assistant coach or manager to attend so every team will have the appropriate information 
and learn more about the season, pick up medical information, ice packs, equipment, and many 
other valuable pieces that are vital to starting the season off right! 
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REFEREE MEETING AND RECERTIFICATION REMINDER 
Please plan to attend the pre-season referee meeting on Wednesday – March 26th at 6:00 PM 
at Marion High School. We strongly urge all referees who want to work this spring to attend so 
everyone will have the appropriate information for the upcoming season! Also you should have 
recertified for 2014. If you have not yet recertified, please visit the Mas Ref website to see 
what courses to attend. The website is:  http://www.massref.net/Central/courseofferings.cfm 
 

COACHES: “F” AND “E” CLASSES ARE COMING! 

Our Education Director has two classes coming for coaches to get their licenses! 

F course will be held on March 24 & 25 from 6:00 pm - 10:00 pm at the Kennedy Middle School 
in Natick, MA 

E Course will be held on March 29 & 30 from 9:00 am 6:00 pm at the Marian High School 

MEMORIAL DAY TOURNAMENT 
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!  

Register your teams now for the 33rd Annual 
Memorial Day Classic! Open to all League, Town 
and Club teams registered with State 
Affiliates of the US Youth Soccer Association.   

Please spread the word, ask your indoor soccer 
opponents before or after your games to join 
us. This is a large fundraiser for our club. If 
you would like to help or have ideas, please let 
email me at President@fusc.org 

 

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS 
If you are a senior in Framingham or are the parent of a senior student at Framingham High 
School, Marion High Scholl, or Keefe Tech, FUSC is once again offering college scholarships to 
several high school seniors. The scholarship committee is accepting applications through April 
25th. Applications are available on the website at www.fusc.org or at your high school guidance 
office. 
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SOCCER TRAINING WITH PAUL AND BRYANT NARDIZZI 
Improve your skills with both feet, lighten your touch, and master control 
of the ball. 

Paul is an Asst. Coach at Framingham High School and played Division II 
College Soccer.   Bryant and others who have utilized this training have 
earned numerous ODP State and Regional Teams,  District 3 Select Teams 
and EMASS All Star Selections.  Sessions run 45-50 MINUTES 

8 Sessions:  April/May Saturday mornings 
Times to be determined 

Ages 10 and up: Fee  $195 

Email : paulnardizzi@rcn.com for a registration form or questions.  
 
2014-15 TRAVEL TRYOUTS: 

Our age and program directors will begin conducting travel player tryouts this May for next 
year's 2014/2015 travel teams. Player placements will be announced at the end of June. Please 
check the calendar section for the player tryout schedule, (not yet posted) to allow you to plan 
accordingly.  

 

2014-15 TRAVEL COACHING APPLICATIONS ARE DUE: 

If you are interested in coaching a travel team for the fall 2014/spring 2015 season, please 
visit our website at fusc.org to download the 2014-15 Travel Coach Application. Travel Coach 
Applications are due April 6th; all coaches interested must apply. 

 

We hope you are getting ready for the spring season of soccer on April 5th! Please remember 
our new FUSC website and visit the new “CALENDAR” section to stay updated with important 
dates. Please let us know if there are items you would like added and we can evaluate and 
review. 

Geary Stacey 
President 
president@fusc.org 

 


